Parent Update Nov 15th, 2023

Good evening Heffley Hawks we have a few updates to share:

| want to reflect on how proud | am of our students and teachers and their performances at our
Remembrance Day Assembly last Friday. For those of you who were not able to join us | have
included the slideshow. The videos embedded in the slideshow are unlisted. Please enjoy your
child’s presentations, but do not share these publicly or on any social media.

Heffley Creek Remembrance Day 2023 to share with parents

Heffley Creek School School Spirit Clothing Order

All orders are due by tonight, November 15th. We hope to have weekly spirit days on Fridays
and special days. There are many options to choose from.
https://sunpeaks-heffleyspiritwear23.itemorder.com

Go to Heffley Creek School. The password is: HEFFLEYHAWKS

If you haven’t had the chance to read our beautiful November Newsletter you can have a read

on our website anytime at https://heffley-creek.sd73.bc.ca/en/index.aspx

https://heffley-creek.sd73.bc.ca/en/whats-happening-news/resources/Newsletters/2023-2024
NOVEMBER-HEFFLEY-CREEK-SCHOOL-NEWSLETTER-2023.pdf

See you on Friday
Jennifer Boyle,
Principal
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